Pilon, Janet

Subject:

Urgent Request to City Manager to Stop City Staff from the Removal of the Bollards at 229 Fellowes that were approved March 18, 2014 Planning Committee Minutes Motion # 10 page 12 attached.

From: Tracy Stewart

Sent: Friday, October 20, 2023 6:09 PM

To: Melatti, Rosanna <Rosanna.Melatti@hamilton.ca>; Thorne, Jason <Jason.Thorne@hamilton.ca>; Office of the City Manager <CityManager@hamilton.ca>; Pilon, Janet <Janet.Pilon@hamilton.ca>

Subject: Re: Urgent Request to City Manager to Stop City Staff from the Removal of the Bollards at 229 Fellowes that were approved March 18, 2014 Planning Committee Minutes Motion # 10 page 12 attached.

I have read Steve Oliver's email and agree with everything he has reviewed.

I have sent emails to Ted McMeekin and James too with my concerns with the removal of the bollards. I would be more than happy to forward those emails to you.

Like Steve said in his email I have a special needs child who does not understand the dangers of traffic, and is a flight risk. I expressed my concerns in my email to Ted and James.

Sincerely

Tracy Stewart